
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  2/4/2019 
Start time:   7:08 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   16 members, 0 guests 
 
 
● Neal Biener reported that a the present, approximatly 20 members have renewed their 

membership.  A reminder that applications are accepted at the meetings if you wish to. 
● Fred DiMaria reported on the club’s financial status. 
● Rob Schulze reported on the Redwing Field conditions.  At the moment it is a sheet of 

ice from the flooded pond. 
● Warren Batson mentioned that the sanction is in with the AMA for this year’s 

Rhinebeck Jamboree.  He is still submitting one for the spring Fun Fly. 
● Neal noted that there is a nice article in this month’s AMA magazine about the 

Rhinebeck Jamboree.  He will write and send a thank you note to the AMA for the 
article. 

● Peter Jagich reminded members that the AMA Expo East is coming up at the end of 
this month in New Jersey. 

● A question was raised on the status of the Wallkill field for this year.  Peter said that 
there is no new news at the moment.  A discussion followed. 

● Warren memtioned that he is working with Mike DiGiacomio at the Aerodrome to 
prepare and put in place a rock for the plaque from the AMA. 

● Jer Milosek presented and talked about 3D printing.  Jer discussed some of the issues 
and concerns involved with 3D printing and passed around sample pieces that he 
created. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:55 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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